
Building on the success of our June Art and Tech community building night, we talked to our PAC
about doing a similar event to start the year during our Meet the Teacher night. They agreed and
worked over the summer ordering food and making and buying life sized games (Connect 4, Jenga,
UNO, Guess Who, Checkers etc….). 
 
The night began with opening classroom doors to meet the teacher and tour the classrooms. 

When families finished, they moved to gym and outside areas where volunteers were BBQing hot
dogs, handing out water and running our Grade 5 bake sale fundraiser.

Families and students were then able to play the games together. The brochure attached is a
snapshot of the fun evening that continues to build community and focuses on human and social
development while highlighting the core values of our School District’s Strategic Plan.
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